
ST MICHAEL’S PARENT COUNCIL 
MOTHER’S DAY COFFEE MORNING 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 Our annual Mother’s Day Coffee Morning is fast approaching!  It is being held 
on Friday 24th March at 10am.  Tickets are priced at £1.00 and include tea, coffee 
and baking.  The coffee morning is open to everyone, especially parents, 
grandparents, friends and pupils of St Michaels Primary and Nursery.  So please 
bring along your family and friends and help make this annual event a huge 
success.  All the profits we raise at these events are donated to the school to 
enhance the children’s learning opportunities throughout the year.   
 

SPECIAL GUESTS – ST MICHAEL’S SCHOOL CHOIR! 
 

Your donations make this event so successful and this year we are asking for 
 

 Raffle prizes (do you have any left over bottles  
or presents from Christmas?)  

 Toiletries (new and unused) 
 Home baking 
 

If you are donating home baking it would be very much appreciated if you could 
bring it in the day before or for 9am on the morning of the event.  All donations 
would be gratefully appreciated, please mark them for the ‘Parent Council’ and 
hand into the school.  
 
WE STILL NEED HELPERS! 
 
If you can help out on the day (teas/stalls/raffle tickets) please let school office 
know as soon as possible.  Thanks to those who have already volunteered, please 
come to the hall anytime from 8.45am onwards. 
 
Once again thank you for your support and we hope to see you on the day! 
 
St Michael’s Parent Council 
 


